
 

 

Ref. No.: UOBAM(M)/2020/PDMC/210 
 
Date: 4 December 2020 
 
 
Dear Unit Holders, 
 
RE: United Income Plus Fund (the “Fund”) 
- Suspension of Subscription, Switching In and Transfer In 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Thank you for investing in United Income Plus Fund. 
 
We wish to inform you that we shall suspend the acceptance of all subscription, switching in and 
transfer in transactions for the Fund from 11 December 2020 till 31 December 2020 to facilitate the 
registration of a supplementary prospectus for the Fund and are suspending the above mentioned 
transactions to ensure investors to the Fund do not make uninformed investment decision.  
 
Redemption transactions will continue to be accepted during this time. The subscription, switching in 
and transfer in transactions of the Fund shall resume on 4 January 2021. 
 
Should you have any enquiries, please email us at UOBAMCustomerCareMY@UOBgroup.com. 
 
We look forward to your continuous support. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Lim Suet Ling 
Executive Director/ Chief Executive Officer 
for UOB Asset Management (Malaysia) Berhad 
 
 

This letter is computer-generated; signature is not required. 


